
Charlotte Department of Transportation 
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Date: 

 

July 29, 2015 

To: 

 

 

Tammie Keplinger 

Charlotte-Mecklenburg Planning Department 

From: 

 

 
Michael A. Davis, PE  

Development Services Division 

Subject:  Rezoning Petition 15-106: Text Amendment – Gold District 

 

 

 

We understand that this petition proposes several changes to development standards related to 

transportation in the proposed district. CDOT is continuing to evaluate the proposed changes and 

will provide further comments in future memoranda. 

 

If we can be of further assistance, please advise. 

 


